
  
 

  

 
 

15th October 2019  
  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
On Friday 18th October 2019 students will be allowed to wear non-

school uniform for a donation of £1.00. 

As normal lessons will still be taking place, can you remind students to 

bring all the equipment they may need, including PE kit.  We would ask 

that students do not come to school inappropriately dressed or 

displaying any offensive slogans. 

All proceeds from the day will go to support end of term trips and 

activities. 

 
Yours sincerely  
  
  
  
Mr S Simpson  
Head of Years 8 & 9  


